
From: Nate Alexander
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H hog facility
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 1:23:20 PM

To whom it may concern,

Please do not allow a permit for the B&H hog facility near the buffalo national river.
This facilities would negatively impact the river, which is one of the crown jewels of
outdoor activity in the state.

Regards,
Nate Alexander
ENS, MC, USNR
Class of 2017
University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences
nbalexander13@gmail.com
(479) 847-5724

mailto:nbalexander13@gmail.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:nbalexander13@gmail.com

